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April 2022 

 

Dear Year 11 students, parents and carers,  

Due to the Duke of Edinburgh expedition that is departing on Wednesday 6th July, we have 

decided to move The Areté Taster Day to Tuesday 5th July.  

Please arrive at 9.00am and go to the Lecture Theatre where we will all meet. For students who 

are joining us from other institutions, please sign in at reception where directions will be 

provided.  Please bring writing materials as you will be having taster lessons.  

Please also bring a packed lunch with you.  

If you are unable to attend on the day, contact us on 0117 3772200 or email on 

sixthform@stbcc.org and we will arrange for the resources and information you will need to be 

sent to you. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all the best for your examinations and I look 

forward to seeing you on the Taster Day. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss L Kirkbright 

Director of Sixth Form 

Assistant Principal 
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